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School Field 

The work has been carried out on our field I am pleased to say that we can use the field this year for PE and for 

playtimes and lunchtime during the summer. Thank you for your support and well done to the staff for enabling the 

children to continue to have their PE provision.  

Morning Whistle 

From EYFS onwards, your children are encouraged to develop independence. When the morning whistle goes, we 
need parents / carers to say their goodbyes and then take a step back, away from the class lines. With the large 

volume of people in the playground during drop off, it is vital that all of the children know and can get to where they 

need to be without the help of a parent or carer.  

If you need to speak to a member of staff first thing in the morning and it can be done quickly, teachers and learning 

support assistants are available but their priority is to make sure all of the children are ready to start their day and go 
into school. Sharing information that may take longer should be written and handed to the class teacher or emailed 

via the school office or please make an appointment via the admin team.   

The 4 R’s 

This year at Wheatfields is all about the 4R’s. This is in addition to our golden rules that we use to help us to be the 

best we can be. The 4R’s are Resilience, Resourcefulness, Reflection and Reciprocity. It is hoped that recognition of 
and understanding of the 4R’s will help the children to better understand themselves as learners, what sort of learner 

they are  and how to be a better learner.  

Sibling Rivalry  

There is a parenting taster session running in school on 20th September 9.00 – 11.00am. The session will be led by 

Claudette Boyle, Family Worker. It is a chance to find out more about sibling rivalry and ideas on how to approach 
any problems in an informal setting. Places can be booked through the school office. 

Calendar of Events 

We aim to give you as much notice as possible for school events. All dates can be found using the calendar on our 

school website www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk. You will also receive our Calendar of Events detailing events through 

the school year. 

Teas & Tissues 

Just a reminder that our Teas and Tissues event will be taking place on Wednesday 20 th, from drop off until 9.45am. 

There will be year 6 pupils available to show you to the Link corridor entrance. All welcome! 

Mrs Theresa Thornton  

Headteacher 
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